
Alexandria City Public Schools 

Talented and Gifted Advisory Committee 

Meeting Agenda 

February 22, 2016 

Time Activity Responsible 
Party 

Description Intended Outcome 

7:00 -
7:20 

Committee old 
business 

a. Approval of 
December 
minutes 

b. Approval of 
modified 
2014-15 
Annual 
Report 

Alex Griffin 
(lead), 
TAGAC 

a. Meeting minutes 
must be approved 
by TAGAC before 
posting to the 
public. 

b. TAGAC must 
reapprove the 
2014-15 Annual 
Report draft, as it 
includes ACPS staff 
responses.  

c. Minutes are 
approved and 
ready to post 

d. TAGAC approves 
forwarding the 
modified 2014-15 
Annual Report 

 

7:20 – 
7:40  

Chair Update Alex Griffin 
(lead), 
TAGAC 

Update of TAGAC-related 
news, TAGAC questions on 
data to Office of 
Accountability  

Inform TAGAC members 
of the status of TAGAC 
activities related to 
data/measuring TAG 
program 

7:40-
8:00 

ACPS Updates Donna 
Brearley  

TAG coordinator will 
provide TAGAC an update 
of current TAG activities 
within ACPS, following up 
on questions raised from 
previous TAGAC meeting(s) 

Inform TAGAC members 
of the status of key ACPS 
TAG activities in 
elementary, middle, and 
high schools 

8:00-
8:45 

Continuation of 
discussion of TAG 
data and what 
TAGAC 
recommends; 
review TAG-related 
KPIs in ACPS 2020 
Scorecard 

Dr. Terri 
Mozingo, D. 
Brearley, A. 
Griffin  

Chief Academic Officer, TAG 
coordinator will discuss 
data concerns and 
recommendations for 
determining TAG program 
success 

Develop framework for 
2015-16 TAGAC Annual 
Report based on data 
questions 

8:45-
9:00 

Wrap-up  Alex Griffin 
(lead), 
TAGAC 

Clarify any outstanding 
items, questions 

Close out the meeting 
with everyone feeling 
that they contributed to 
furthering the TAGAC’s 
goals 

 


